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September 28, 2012 
 
Colorado Oil & Gas Conservation Commission 
Attention:  Linda Spry-O’Rourke 
707 Wapiti Court 
Suite 204 
Rifle, CO 81650 
 
SENT VIA EMAIL 
 
Subject:  Reduction of Sampling Frequency for Marty Miller Water Wells 
     COGCC Project # 2059 
 
Dear Ms. O’Rourke: 
 
Under the subject COGCC project, Bill Barrett Corporation (BBC) has been collecting 
water samples on a monthly basis since December, 2009 from two water wells owned 
by Mr. Marty Miller.  All results collected to date are provided in the attached 
spreadsheet. 
 
The laboratory data indicates that there has been little change in the water quality 
from either the domestic or irrigation wells over the past several months.  As a result, 
BBC is planning to reduce the frequency for sampling the domestic well to semi-
annually (approximately July and December) and the irrigation well to annually 
(approximately December).  If at any time the results from the samples collected 
indicate a significant change in water quality, BBC would contact the COGCC to 
discuss revising the sampling frequency. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact me at 970-314-9873. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
Doug Dennison 
Environmental/Governmental Affairs Liaison 


